The Gty Gouei o Net B

herehy offers its sincerest mngmmiafwm fo:

- DETECTIVE CLAUDIA SAMPSON
New Bedford Police Department

in rerp égmﬁnn of

Your Recewzng the Chief’s Award and Your Commitment
to Protect and Serve the Citizens of New Bedford

The Bnfire Citizenry extends its wery hest ishes
on this memorable orrasion and expresses the hope
for confinued good fortune.

Given this _ 8 juy of _ September 2017

@onnrillor




Be it E’Em’ﬁw knofon fo all ﬂgai’-*
The Gity Qouneil of Nefw B

hereby offers its sincerest mngmﬁﬂai‘mm to:

DETECTIVE STEPHEN TAYLOR
New Bedford Police Department

in recognifion of

Your Receiving the Chief’s Award and Your Commitment
to Protect and Serve the Citizens of New Bedford

The Bufive Qifizenry extends ifs very best wishes
on thiz memorable srrasion and expresses the hope
for ronfinued good fortune.

Biven 'ﬂ‘gia 8th tay of __ September , 2017

by:

Hannrilior




| ?B it lgm:ehg knaon fo all that:
The ity Qouncil of Neto Bedfard, Massachusetts

Egemhg offers its sincerest congrafulafions to:

LIEUTENANT RICARD REZENDES
New Bedford Police Department

in rerognifion of

Your Receiving the Chief’s Award and Your Commitment
to Protect and Serve the Citizens of New Bedford

@hv Tntire Qitizenry extends ifs wery best ﬁmhnz
an this memorable oreasion and expresses the hope
for confinued good forfune.

@iiﬂéﬂ ﬂﬁﬁ 8th ﬁmg gf‘ September | , 201 7

hy:

@ouneillor




